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Date: 21 September 2015  
Our ref:  164621 
Your ref: 15NP0073 
  

 
Northumberland National Park Authority 
Development Management 
 
FAO Chris Stanworth 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 

 

 Customer Services 

 Hornbeam House 

 Crewe Business Park 

 Electra Way 

 Crewe 

 Cheshire 

 CW1 6GJ 

 

 T 0300 060 3900 

  

Dear Chris 
 
Planning consultation: Approval of conditions 3 & 4 of planning permission 15NP0030 
Construction of new track 
Location: From north of Cold Law to Broadstruther at Cold law, Northumberland at North of Cold 
Law to Broadstruther,  Coldlaw  Northumberland 
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above dated 02 September 2015 which was received by 
Natural England on 02 September 2015. 
 
Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Our statutory purpose is to ensure that the 
natural environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future 
generations, thereby contributing to sustainable development.  
 
Discharge of Conditions 3 & 4 
Natural England currently has no comment to make on the discharge of these conditions. We would 
however recommend that you seek the views of the NPA Landscape / Ecology Officers as to the 
acceptability of the information submitted. 
 
We would be happy to comment further should the need arise but if in the meantime you have any 
queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
For any queries relating to the specific advice in this letter only please contact Colin Godfrey on 

 For any new consultations, or to provide further information on this consultation 
please send your correspondences to 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Colin Godfrey 
Northumbria Team 
 




